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Incident outside Debden Park High School  
 
Monday 2nd December 2019 
 

I am sure many of you are aware of the serious incident that occurred outside 

Debden Park High School this afternoon, on Monday 2nd December 2019. 

Not all the facts are clear at the moment and Essex Police say there is likely to 

be ‘a serious and prolonged investigation’ and have asked the public not to 

speculate on the circumstances.  

In the meantime, we are asking families to be particularly vigilant when 

bringing their children to and from school and we suggest for all children to be 

accompanied by an adult. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the school community of Debden Park.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Dale Bateman 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Headteacher 

Mr. Dale Bateman 



 


